
Southeast Select Sires

Persons wanting to donate to the general Kansas wildfire relief fund (not Gardiner-specific), can do so 

through the Kansas Livestock Foundation, the Kansas Livestock Association’s charitable arm, by visiting 

www.kla.org/donationform.aspx. Donations will be used to assist ranchers affected by wildfire.

For more information on the Southeast Select Sires-GAR-Clark Co. project, contact  
Matt Caldwell (913) 755-1105 • Matt.Caldwell@southeastselectsires.com or  
Brian House (614) 406-8449 • SSBeef@selectsires.com.

Southeast Select Sires has launched a wildfire  
relief effort to benefit long-time industry partner,  
Gardiner Angus Ranch, near Ashland, Kansas,  
and other Clark County ranchers.

By now, most everyone involved in the beef industry is aware of the devastating 
wildfires that destroyed more than 650,000 acres in Kansas, more than 350,000 acres 
in Clark County alone, and total more than 1.2 million acres in four states. The losses 
mounting from cattle deaths, devastation of abundant grassland and fences are historic.

To contribute directly to these relief efforts:
1. Make check payable to Southeast Select Sires
(note in check’s memo “GAR and Clark Co. Wildfire Relief Fund”)

2. Mail check to: 
Tim Riley
Southeast Select Sires
GAR and Clark County Wildfire Relief Fund
3789 Old Port Royal Road
Spring Hill, TN 37174

Initial proceeds will go towards Gardiner Angus Ranch fencing supplies. 
Additional proceeds raised will be used to offset rebuilding expenses for Clark County ranchers.


